
 

To Potential University of Warwick Students joining a WMG Overseas MSc Programme in 
2021/2 

Covid Communique; June 2021 

 

Dear Prospective Student, 

Thank you for your interest in joining a WMG Overseas Programme. 

Because of Covid-19 restrictions WMG faculty will be teaching our modules on-line using 
Microsoft Teams from the start of the 2021/22 academic year.  

WMG plan to return to face to face teaching in Thailand when national and international travel, 
vaccination and quarantine requirements allow and our University, Partner Institutions and staff 
are happy about staff and student safety while travelling and in the class-room. We will review 
our teaching mode with our partners on a quarterly basis and give you two months notice of any 
planned changes.   

We wish you all the best in your studies. Please contact your local centre or email WMG with any 
follow-up questions or concerns. 

 

 

Best Regards 

 

Mike Newton 
Director of Overseas Programmes; WMG 
 

Dr Chuvej Chansa-ngavej 
Director; CUSE 
 


